											November 1, 2019

          Dear 7-H Parents :
	It’s hard to believe that it’s November already.  This is your monthly newsletter for our                      class to let you know what’s coming up this month.  It will be a busy time of year.
· The deadline for entries for the Legion poster/literary contest is Friday, Nov. 1. Entry forms and all the information you will need is available at the office or from Mrs. Hitchcock. 
· We are having a PJ/jersey day on Wednesday, Nov. 6.  Cost to wear your pajamas is $1.  This cost will go to paying the custodian for the community Remembrance Day program on Monday. Nov 11. 
· The CCS Remembrance Day program is Thursday, Nov. 7 at 10:30 am in the gym. Parents and family are welcome to attend.  
· No school for students on Friday, November 8 due to Professional Learning day for teachers.
· No school for students or staff on Monday, November 11 due to Remembrance Day. 
· November book orders went home last week. Money and orders are due back on Nov. 15.  Cheques are to be made payable to Scholastic Canada.  If you want to order items for Christmas presents and don’t want your child to know about them, send the order in to me or leave it at the office and I’ll call you when they come in.  Don’t forget that you can order and pay online at canadaclubs.scholastic.ca/en/home. Just click on “Connect to a Teacher” and follow the prompts to create a parent account. 
· The Village of Centreville Tree Lighting is on Wednesday, November 20 at 6:30 in the Burtt Street Park.   There will be entertainment from 6:30-7:00 with the tree lighting at 7:00.  Santa Claus will be making an appearance and cookies and cider will be served at the gazebo by the school afterwards.  Any students who want to sing Christmas carols with Mrs. Hitchcock are asked to be at the park at 6:15. Everyone is welcome to attend. 
· Report cards will go home with students on Thursday, November 21. There will be Parent-Teacher meetings in the afternoon and evening. Please call the school at 276-4000 to schedule an appointment with your child’s teachers. 
· There will be no school for students on Friday, Nov. 22. Teachers will be having Professional Learning sessions in the morning and Parent-Teacher meetings will take place starting at 1:00 pm until 3:30 pm.  Please call the school to book an appointment with your child’s teachers. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Santa Claus parade will take place in Florenceville-Bristol this year on November 30. Start time is 11:00.  For more information on entering a float, please contact the Village Office
· As it is now November and the weather is colder, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for outside weather.  
· Thank you for your continued support.  If you ever have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at the school at 276-4000.
								Mrs. Iris Hitchcock

	
